
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 18

MONDAY, NOV. 14

BOBCAT WAG-
NOV. 14-18

FRIDAY, NOV. 18

WEDNESDAY, NOV. 16

THURSDAY, NOV. 17

Monday, Nov. 21--Professional Day--School Closed for students
Tuesday, Nov. 22--VB @ Blundell-come on in and cheer!
Code Red Drill @ 1pm and Vball @ Blundell
Wednesday, Nov 23---
Thursday, Nov. 24--VB @ McKay
Friday, Nov. 25-PAC Meeting at 1:30pm in the library
PAC Hot Lunch--Subway

The following week:

TUESDAY, NOV. 15

Breakfast Club @ 8:00am

Fruit and veggie delivery day!

Volleyball @ McKay

Volleyball @ Blundell 

PAC Hot Lunch--Sushi!



Nov 18 - Sushi & teriyaki rice bowl lunch

Nov 25 - Subway sandwich lunch

Nov 25 - November PAC meeting

Nov 28 - Purdy's chocolate order deadline


Dec 12 - Blundell ice skating at Minoru

Dec 12 (week of) - Pick up Purdy's chocolates 

Nov 10 - 18, 2022

UPDATES

FROM THE PAC

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

LAST DAY TO ORDER!

PURDY'S CHOCOLATES
Purdy's Chocolates are on sale now! 
Order online and pick up your chocolates at

the school before the holidays:

fundraising.purdys.com/1393027-100262

https://munchalunch.com/schools/blundell/

DEADLINE NOV 10 for BOTH LUNCHES!

Friday Nov 18 - Sushi & teriyaki rice bowls

Friday Nov 25 - Subway sandwiches

We need people to help with Hot Lunches! No

experience necessary. If you can support us

on Fridays from 12pm - 1pm, please email:

blundell.elementary.pac@gmail.com 

blundell.elementary.pac@gmail.com

UPCOMING DATES

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1393027-100262
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1393027-100262
mailto:blundell.elementary.pac@gmail.com
mailto:blundell.elementary.pac@gmail.com
mailto:blundell.elementary.pac@gmail.com


PAC HOT LUNCH UPDATE

NOW ONLINE
MUNCHALUNCH.COM/SCHOOLS/BLUNDELL/

Hot Lunch is Blundell PAC's
main fundraiser and gives back


thousands of dollars to the

school every year!

DID YOU KNOW?

Scan the QR Code or 
enter directly into your browser:
 

We are excited to launch our NEW website for

ordering Hot Lunch for your students at Blundell


school. This website will save hours of time for the

PAC volunteer parents and Blundell staff, and help


eliminate errors counting money and orders. 

GET STARTED BY SETTING UP

YOUR FAMILY ACCOUNT:

munchalunch.com/schools/blundell/

As of today, Hot Lunch will be online

only. No more cash & paper forms.

If you don't have a credit card or a

computer or have other challenges

with this new online system, PLEASE

let us know. We can also help with


alternative payment solutions.

HERE TO HELP

Order ALL lunches, snacks, drinks in that month

Manage all your children under one account
Pay by credit card (no need for exact change!)

Get email reminders before every Hot Lunch day

Order online anytime, make additions, and

view/manage your own family account 

THIS NEW ONLINE SYSTEM LETS YOU:

BENEFITS FOR PARENTS

For questions re: food items, lunch dates,

or orders, contact the PAC:


blundell.element ary.pac@gmail.com
For questions re: credit card payment, 
or other technical questions, contact:
support@munchalunch.com

Fri, Nov, 18 - Sushi and rice bowls

Fri, Nov. 25 - Subway sandwiches

ORDER DEADLINE: NOV 10 

QUESTIONS

NOVEMBER
HOT LUNCH DAYS

http://munchalunch.com/schools/blundell/
http://munchalunch.com/schools/blundell/


Buy Purdy's Chocolates and
Support Blundell Students
 

 
Deadline for orders: Nov 28


Pick up orders: (week of) Dec 12

 
If you are interested in ordering,

please go to our unique website: 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/

1393027-100262

 

Blundell PAC will be partnering with Purdy's

Chocolates again this year for its winter 

fundraiser. The PAC will get up to 25% back in

fundraising profit, and you get chocolates made in


Canada with premium quality ingredients, and

sustainable cocoa. Plus all the chocolates will be


available for pick up at the school before the

holidays in time for gift giving (or for you to enjoy!) 

You will need to enter your email address and

click "Join Campaign", and then set up an

account with your name and password. 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1393027-100262
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1393027-100262


AUTHOR VISIT
 

Author & Illustrator 
Jeni Chen will be visiting 

Blundell Elementary on November 14, 2022



She will be reading her newly published picture 
book Emet's Box. If you would like to order a 
signed and personalized copy of "Emet's Box" 
please fill out the form below. 

Emet's Box - published by The Little Press 
 Emet loves to paint. But grown-ups think he should spend

his time doing more important things. When Emet stops

doing what he loves, color disappears from his world.

What does Emet discover within himself in order to bring

color back into his life?

Yes, I'd like to order a personalized copy of "Emet's Box"

Parent's Name ____________________________________________________________________________

Child's Name ____________________________________________________________________________

Division ____________________________________________________________________________

Hardcover, Number of Copies @$25 each __________________ 

Paperback, Number of Copies @$18 each __________________ 

Total Amount Enclosed ___________________________________ 

Please personalize book to [please print name(s) clearly] _____________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
 
Please make cheque payable to Jeni Chen and return this form with payment (cash or cheque) to your teacher.

 
To learn more about Jeni Chen's art, please visit www.JeniChen.com 

We have moved into the " wet and muddy " season,
and because students spend recess and lunch

outside, rain or shine; we appreciate that students
are dressed appropriately for the weather.  For our

younger bobcats, please  send a spare change of
clothes. 


